TBF Facilitator / Trainer Newsletter - August 2015

Dear Breath Family,

A few quick announcements. 1) We did meet my objective to release the **Document Download System** (DDS) in July. It was opened up in the evening of the 31st with upgraded role-based Packets. We needed the whole month. 2) We are going forward with the October Retreat in New Hampshire (read below).



DDS

Documentation: Download and Read the <u>User Guide</u> from the Tools Page. <u>transformationalbreath.com/tools</u>

Release Notes: Each Packet Release contains a single version of each Packet. The current Version number of each Packet is listed on the TOOLS page (see middle column). When you see a newer version number there, you should generally download the newer version of the Packet.

Each current Packet Release has Release

Notes document so that one may see what is included in the latest update.

Roles: Know your Breathworker Role; read the <u>Structure and Ethics</u> document ("Professional Roles" section) if unsure, because individual roles are adjusted for various reasons. We do not wish to explain or justify every such adjustment if the reason is written into our Structure. However, if you are in fact eligible for an additional Packet, we will correct our errors and connect you to Packets that were restricted. Note that we can also correct errors that may limit access to Packets. The most common reason for restrictions to Packet access will likely be neglecting to maintain your certification (the *Facilitator Handbook* in the *Level IV Student Packet*, has our Recertification Policy explained in detail).

Handbooks: The *Facilitator Handbook* has other written policies to know and understand, and to guide your work. Similarly, a *Trainer Handbook* appears in the *Trainer Packet* that Certified Trainers and Seniors Trainers should read and understand in addition to downloading the *Facilitator Handbook*.

Logins: We are stepping up the distribution of Userlds and Passwords, and permissions.

RETREAT

"BREATH FAMILY REUNION" for OCTOBER 10 - 12 in New Hampshire USA.

We did get that minimum level of registration by July 23 with the gift of a one-week extension from Opechee Inn.

The Retreat will happen!

There is now another opportunity to enroll during August and have more people eligible for



Recertification.

Keep in mind that remaining <u>spaces will be limited</u> so please do not delay. These opportunities are few and far between.

I do hope you can join us for the fun, the learning, and the community. It has been a long time since Judith has seen so many of you, and where you have missed each other.

Click icon for Printable flyer:

http://transformationalbreath.com/docs/retr_flyer_20151010-lac.pdf (disregard the July 15 date)

Contact Cinny at reg@transformationalbreath.com or 603.286.8333.

Namaste, Steve